
From: LUCY JOHNSON <+16512380494>  
Sent: Sunday, July 11, 2021 7:09 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 3 seconds) 
 

Hi, my name is Lucy Johnson.  I live at 845 Lincoln Ave, and I am vehemently opposed to 695 Grand 

rezoning the CUP and the variance applications for 695 Grand/Dixies. I walked the neighborhood, 

and I think that Dixie's new proposal would be the worst possible thing that could happen in the 

cities. My email is lucy.h.johnson@msn.com, and I am very upset about the rezoning that is going to 

be happening. I'm against it. Thank you. 

You received a voice mail from LUCY JOHNSON. 
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